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Dated:	21st	January	2021	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
This	is	a	letter	of	recommendation	for	Temmy	Dimitrova	who	worked	full	time	at	
Music	First	Agency	from	March	2019		-	March	2020.	Our	company	looks	after	the	
booking	and	management	of	a	number	of	high	profile	DJ’s	and	music	producers	who	
are	based	worldwide.	
	
Temmy’s	role	involved	arranging	all	logistics	for	the	roster	(flights,	hotels,	driver’s,	
visas),	liaising	with	promoters	to	ensure	all	shows	were	advanced	correctly,	dealing	
with	promotional	requests	and	press	queries	as	well	as	any	other	ad	hoc	jobs	as	
required.	
	
This	was	a	varied	and	demanding	role	which	required	good	communication	skills,	
dealing	with	people	in	different	time	zones	across	the	world,	also	in	evenings	and	on	
weekends.		Temmy	was	very	dedicated	and	could	be	relied	upon	to	ensure	that	
there	were	no	issues.	She	was	also	pro-active	in	seeking	new	press	opportunities	for	
our	artists	which	was	very	beneficial.	
	
I	would	have	no	hesitation	in	recommending	Temmy	for	employment.	Unfortunately	
due	to	the	impact	of	Covid-19	on	our	business	we	were	no	longer	to	keep	her	
employed	at	our	company	otherwise	I’m	sure	she	would	still	be	doing	a	great	job	for	
us.	
	
If	you	require	any	further	information	then	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	on	
+353863715506.	
	
Kind	Regards,	
	
	
	
____________________	
Emma	Scarborough	
Office	Manager	
	
	
	
	
	


